

June 28, 2017

Mayor Ron Belmont Village of Harrison 1 Heineman Place Harrison, NY 10528

Dear Mayor Belmont,

I am writing to request permission again this year for BRAKING AIDS® Ride to travel through your jurisdiction on Sunday, September 10, 2017 from 9:45 AM to 12:45 PM. We are also notifying Chief Marraccini of the Harrison Police Department.

BRAKING AIDS® Ride is a three-day bicycle ride to benefit Housing Works, a major AIDS service organization headquartered in New York City and with offices around the country. Approximately 125 riders will come together to raise money and awareness to fight a disease that affects millions of Americans each year, including many right here in our area.

BRAKING AIDS® is a fully-supported ride, not a race, with people of all ages, shapes, and sizes riding at their own pace.

I have enclosed the route that we propose to use to travel through your jurisdiction. Please review the enclosed materials. We are not asking for any roads or lanes to be closed during our event. <u>If permission is granted, please fill out, sign and return the Notification and Approval of Event form attached</u>.

Please feel free to call me at 212.989.1111 or e-mail to elatainer@globalimpactpro.com to discuss this request. We look forward to partnering with you to make a difference in the fight against AIDS in our community.

Sincerely,

Emilie Latainer Production Coordinator BRAKING AIDS® Ride